

There are many ways to contribute to the church and also honor a loved one. Pews, pavers for the main entrance plaza and bricks for the columbarium are available. Currently we are not taking any new paver orders (main entrance) but memorial bricks are always available. You can memorialize a pew by contacting Ann in the parish office at 843-651-3737, ext. 225 or e-mail her at abrigido@saintmichaelsc.net (see direct link on the right). Brick orders can be placed through the link on the home page or by contacting Ann in the office.

You can also remember a loved one with a Mass intention or weekly flower intention. Contact Cheryl Ferguson in the office at ext. 221 or e-mail cferguson@saintmichaelsc.net (see direct link to e-mail on the right) or call the office during the week. The front desk volunteer is always available to assist you. There is also a link on the home page for a Mass intention form which includes flower intentions. Payment can be made through our online giving site (see link on home page—Our Sunday Visitor).

There are new Stations of the Cross which are solid brass and very attractive, as well as two benches for those who wish to sit for some quiet time. These are located between the church and the columbarium

All 14 stations and the benches have been memorialized. We thank our benefactors for helping to make this site even more beautiful. The boxes and posts for these stations were originally in the rear of the school and were the Eagle Scout project of Nick Juliano, Troop 396.

